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Dear Don, 

September 22, 1967. 

I have been so busy winding up summer research and starting 
our new university term that I have had no chance yet to thank 
for that wonderful sack full of obsidian nodules. It was extremely 
kind of you to go to all the trouble of first collecting all this 
material and then forwarding it. What a treasure!! We shall 
certainly put it to good use. I have some f J•di tudents in my 
Anthropology 420 class (Archaeology in Brit.-C61.-) who are eager 
to try their hand at the art of flint knapping. Of course, I am 
not nearly so good a teacher as you would be. 

What has become of Fran~ois Bordes' visit? Do you still 
expect him to come this year? I am afraid that I would not be 
able to get away now that the term has started. Is there any chance 
that he would be passing through Vancouver? I am sure he would 
be interested in our Fraser Canyon material, and naturally we would 
love to have him visit here, 

I trust that you and Evelyn had a good summer and that you 
are making good progress on your articles on flint-knapping. As 
usual, I would be grateful for any off-prints you can spare. 
Please let us know in advance whenever you should happen to pass 
through here again. 

All the best to both of you, and thanks again for the 
obsidian! 

Charles E. Borden 
Professor. 


